
  

CANCA 
PO BOX 705, PRETORIA, 0001, TEL (012) 476-176 
476 KINGS HIGHWAY, LYNNWOOD, PRETORIA, 0081 FAX NUMBER: (012) 476-176 

7 May 1992 

Mr Murphy Morobe 

Head : CODESA Administration 
P.0.Box 307 

Dear Mr Morobe, 

Further to our earlier correspondence the Women’s Bureau of South 

Africa would like to thank CODESA for appointing a Gender Committee as 

a step in redressing its gender imbalance. 

We suggest the names of the members of the committee be made public and 

we would like you to know that all our services and resources are 

available to them. 

At the same time we would warn that women’s interests should not be 

swept into a "gender" corner, that women have a much wider role to play 

in determining the future of our country as PEOPLE. We shall continue 

to work to that objective. 

With all good wishes, 

faqant hess 
MARGARET LESSING DMS 
EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR 
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